
[1] 
 

        Unapproved Minutes 
Gettysburg, South Dakota 

June 23, 2022 
 

Pursuant to the due call and notice thereof, the City Council met in special session on June 23, 2022, at 
5:30PM at the City Finance Office in Gettysburg, SD.  Those present were Mayor Bill Wuttke, Philip Nagel, 
Fran VanBockel, Eric Ellwanger, Kelly Archer, and Seth Warner.  Also, present, was Liz Steptoe, City 
Attorney.  Special meeting was mostly in Executive Session for legal, therefore, not via Zoom as usual.  
 
Mayor Wuttke called the special council meeting to order at 5:30PM.  Moved by Ellwanger, Archer 
seconded, to go into Executive Session for legal at 5:34PM.  All members present voted Aye.  Motion 
carried.  Council reconvened at 5:46PM.  
 
Moved by Ellwanger, Archer seconded, to approve first reading of Ordinance 22-01 An Ordinance Adding 
Chapter 113 to the Revised Ordinances of the City of Gettysburg Creating Provisions for Cannabis 
Establishments with the amendment that the hours of operation of a dispensary be Monday – Saturday 
8:00AM – 5:00PM, excluding Sundays.  All members present voted Aye.  Motion carried.  
 

• Correspondence: None. 
 
Round Table: Mayor Wuttke mentioned he attended Wednesday’s SDDOT Highway meeting and they 
were requesting to reroute traffic going out to Ace Hardware’s place of business by using Custer Avenue 
until they can get Ace Hardware’s west-end approach done which would save them approximately 4 
weeks work timeline.  Permission will need to be gotten and definite plans for truck traffic will need to be 
determined.  Mayor Wuttke also stated that a few people have had complaints on the concrete grinding 
R&K is currently doing on the backside of his business lot due to grindings and dust.  It was explained it is 
a private business doing business and the City has no zoning.  Nagel stated that Gregg Roseland with R&K 
did want to share that he does have crushed concrete available for sale if the City was in need of any and 
Gerber with maintenance stated we are in need of some.  It is available for $18 per ton, and he will have 
approximately 30,000 ton available to sell and he is selling it first-come first-serve.  Nagel also informed 
that the Selby Vet would like to do their pet clinic on July 19, 2022, from 10AM-3PM which will be 
discussed at the July 11, 2022, council meeting.  Warner mentioned he has been in contact with Chief 
Mogard regarding some vehicles in town who are speeding by as well as a go-cart being driven down 
streets in his neighborhood.         
 
Moved by VanBockel, Warner seconded, to adjourn meeting at 5:59PM.  All members present voted Aye.  
Motion carried. 
 
Attest:   Witness 
 
     
Sheila K. Schatz, Finance Officer  Bill Wuttke, Mayor 
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